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Table Tennis England Chief Executive Sara Sutcliffe has released a video to members following the EGM
announcement.

In it, she speaks of the importance of the vote at the EGM as Table Tennis England seeks to restore its Sport
England funding.

Table Tennis England has also produced a two-page flyer to help members understand the importance of Sport
England funding and the voting procedure. The flyer is shown here:
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